THANK YOU

for supporting Granite United Way

January 11, 2016

City of Concord
Concord City Council
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Concord City Council,

On behalf of Granite United Way Board of Directors and the communities we serve, thank you
for your generous support of $30,000 to fund the cold winter shelter in Concord.

We are grateful for our continued partnership with the City to better our community. This year
we were recognized as both a 4-Star Charity by Charity Navigator and at the Gold Level by
GuideStar. These are the highest possible ratings by both nationally recognized charity
evaluators, and Granite United Way is the only United Way in New England to hold both
coveted distinctions.

Thank you, again, for your confidence, compassion and trust. We are truly fortunate to have
organizations like City of Concord supporting our community and Granite United Way. Should
you ever have any questions or feedback, please feel free to contact me at (603) 625-6939, ext.

111 and Patrick. Tufts@graniteuw.org.
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Patrick Tufts
President & CEO
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